
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Grange Junior School 

CLUBS – FOR TERM 2 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running the following clubs this Term on Wednesday and 

Thursday. 

Please note spaces are limited per club and these are bookable from Monday 4th November from 09:30am via 

ParentPay, all clubs will be free of charge. Bookings will close on ParentPay on Friday 8th November at 

13:30pm. We are aware some clubs can book up very fast, if you are unable to book your child a place, please 

contact the school office as we have a reserve book we are more than happy to add them to. 

 

Please note all children will need to be collected from main school reception – Please can we 

remind parents not to park on school site and to use the footpath outside main school reception 

to wait for children. 

………………………… 

Wednesday Clubs 

The clubs will run for 6 weeks only, every Wednesday starting from Wednesday 13th November to Wednesday 

18th December 2024 – 3.30pm – 4.30pm all children are to be collected from main school reception.  

Multi-Sports club (All Years) will be run by Just4Fun 

Netball club (All Years)  will be run by Just4Fun 

………………………… 

 

Thursday Clubs 

The clubs will run for 4 weeks only, every Thursday starting from Thursday 20th November to Thursday 12th 

December 2024 – 3.30pm – 4.15pm all children are to be collected from main school reception.  

Chess Club (YR5 and YR6) will be run by Mrs Couldridge 

Reading Club (All Years) will be run by Mrs Couldridge 

Art Club (YR3 and YR4) will be run by Mrs Hodge 

Tennis Club (YR5 and YR6) will be run by Mr Dunn 

Boys Football Club (YR5 and YR6) will be run by Mr Bailey 

Girls Football Club (YR5 and YR6) will be run by Miss Holley  

 


